

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542 E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

-mau: <u>pauycuuanens.ias@eircor</u> Web: <u>ballycullanens.com</u>

21/12/17

Dear Parents/Guardians,

School closes tomorrow at 12pm for Christmas Holidays and Reopens on January 8th at 9.20am.

Parents Association Raffle raised over €1,100. The draw took place yesterday in the school. You can go to the Parents Association Facebook face to see all the winners. Thank you all so much for your support.

Christmas Nativity and Carol Service takes place tonight in the church at 7pm. Children should be in church for 6.45. Children in the choir can wear Christmas Jumpers and ordinary clothes if they wish.

Congratulations to Illeanna Egan who was Highly Commended in Wexford Co. Council recycling Christmas Decorations Competition.

Tomorrow is Christmas Jumper day in school. Children can wear something festive. €2.00 donation to go towards school

We wish you all a Happy Christmas and Peaceful New Year.

Le gach dea-ghuí

Margaret Furlong